
FAIM2011 Final Message 

 

 

July 13, 2011 

 

Dear FAIM 2011 Participants: 

 

I would like to express my sincere thanks to all the participants and session 

chairs of FAIM2011. We had more than 130 participants, and the whole 

program including around 110 paper presentations has been completed 

successfully. I hope you had a great time participating FAIM2011 and a 

wonderful trip in Taiwan. For your memory, the photos have been uploaded. 

You are now free to download all the photos and the powerpoint slices of our 

keynote speakers there. 

 

http://faim2011.vexp.net/photo/ 

 

For the information of FAIM2012, please refer to conference webpage: 

http://webhotel2.tut.fi/csm-forum/faim2012/index.php 

I look forward to seeing you in FAIM2012. Thank you 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Yi-Chi Wang, Co-Chair of FAIM 2011 

http://faim2011.vexp.net/photo/
http://webhotel2.tut.fi/csm-forum/faim2012/index.php

